TEACHERS COLLEGE COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF ADMISSION

2/27/2012

Roy Chan TC ID: T55013802

Dear Roy,

Thank you for your application to Teachers College. I regret to inform you that Teachers College cannot offer you admission to the Doctor of Philosophy degree program in the Department of International and Transcultural Studies with a specialization in Comparative and International Education for the 2012 Fall Term.

Please be assured that the Committee on Admission gave very careful consideration to your application and that the decision was made after extensive deliberation. Teachers College receives a large number of applications each year and many qualified applicants cannot be accommodated.

We appreciate your interest in advanced study at Teachers College and wish you success as you pursue your academic and vocational goals.

Sincerely yours,

Thomas P. Rock, Ed.D.

Executive Director of Enrollment Services

Program Code: PHD-COMP

7han (?12

Box 302 525 West 120th New York, NY 10027

(212)-678-3710

tcinfo@tc.columbia.edu